Hometown Hero Banners
A Twin County Lion Project

The Twin County Lions will continue to support and give recognition to its Hometown Heroes in our local service area communities of Nuremberg, Weston, Sheppton, Oneida, Brandonville and Black Creek Township.

Holiday banners will remain up until the end of February of each year. Weather permitting; we will change from the holiday banners to the Hometown Hero banners at the same time. The Hometown Hero banners will remain up until late November.

Below is an application form that must be completed and submitted if you are interested in sponsoring a Hometown Hero banner in our service area.


Name of Hometown Hero:____________________________________________

Branch of Service:____________________

Theater/Action:______________________

Sponsored by:______________________________________________________

Address:___________________________________________________________

Phone:_________________________

* Please include a photograph of your Hometown Hero which will be reproduced for the banner and returned to you. Please also include a check for $205 made payable to the Twin County Lions Club. You may hand deliver this form to any Twin County Lions Member or mail to Twin County Lions, P.O. Box 147, Sheppton, PA 18248. For further information, please contact Bob Gabardi at 570-751-6545. 

